
Both the State of Colorado and San Miguel County have seen a marked increase in the number of 

positive COVID cases. As a result, both offices have implemented new restrictions on Private Residence 

Clubs that impact your reservation. 

Effective December 1, 2020, the following restrictions are in effect and will be reevaluated every two 

weeks beginning on December 15th. At this point, we are advising owners and guests to anticipate these 

restrictions lasting the entirety of the winter season. We will notify you as soon as possible of any 

changes. We have attached the new Public Health Order issued by San Miguel County on November 27, 

2020. The most impactful parts of these restrictions related to your upcoming stay are: 

1)      The only occupants allowed to occupy your unit are ones from the same physical 

household. There are no exceptions to this policy, including adult children or family members 

joining you but residing at another address. Should you currently have members from other 

households in your party, please contact us immediately to discuss cancellation options or check 

the availability of additional space. 

2)      At no point during your stay may you have people, not from your household, inside your 

Unit. At no point during your stay can you have more people in your unit than what is listed as 

the maximum occupancy in your respective rental unit.  

3)      There will be no indoor dining allowed until further notice. Restaurants and bars that elect 

to stay open will try to accommodate outdoor seating of groups from the same household or 

provide pick-up and delivery of food and drinks. 

We realize these are impactful restrictions.  We also understand they may have a material effect on your 

experience in Telluride.   

Best Regards, 

 


